
 

 

Town of Calamus 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Calamus will be checking 

town roads on Saturday, September 8, 2018 starting at 8:00 am at the Town Hall for the purpose 

of prioritizing road repair projects for a five-year road maintenance plan. 

 

Posted September 6, 2018    Marjorie Beilke, Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 


